
 
 

                       

30th January 2024 
 
 
 
Road Closure  
  
Dear Parents,   
 

Due to work by Openreach, Enmore Road will be closed on Monday 5th and again on Friday 9th February.  
Getting to and from school on these two days will be problematic for many parents.   
 

On Monday, cars travelling from Bridgwater to and from the school will need to use Spaxton Road. 
School traffic has been given permission to drive past Road Closed signs and to travel through Barford 
Park in order to get to the school.   
 

This is a private road that is often used by horses and walkers. I have been asked to pass on a request 
that the 20mph speed limit is adhered to.  
 

On Friday parents will be able to use the same route but it will also be possible to travel through 
Goathurst, turning left in Enmore village to access the school.   
 

Please allow additional time for your journeys on these two days.  
  
Yours sincerely,   
  
Duncan MacRae  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


